Sigma Phi Epsilon Fraternity
Tennessee Gamma Chapter
719 West Maple Street 
Johnson City, TN 37604
1-18-2015
Dear Guidance Counselor,

The quality of a person's life is in direct proportion to their commitment to excellence, regardless of their chosen field of endeavor.
-- Vince Lombardi

The TN Gamma Chapter of Sigma Phi Epsilon Fraternity is offering two (2) Balanced Man Scholarships totaling $1,000 and $500 to two (2) outstanding freshmen entering East Tennessee State University at the beginning of next school year. We are offering these scholarships to any incoming students who embody the principles of the Balanced Man. Our aim is to recognize and reward those who strive to achieve balance in addition to all-around excellence, as we believe these to be essential in achieving a satisfying college experience and life. To qualify, applicants must attend East Tennessee State University in the fall of 2015 and complete the enclosed application, along with a copy of their (his/her) official high school transcript by May 1, 2015 to:

Hunter Sutton
Balanced Man Scholarship Chairman
719 West Maple Street
Johnson City, TN  37604
Enclosed is a scholarship flyer and an application. Both documents may be photocopied as needed. I would greatly appreciate it if you would post the flyers in your offices and distribute the application to students who will be attending East Tennessee State University next fall. Questions concerning the Balanced Man Scholarship should be directed to the Balanced Man Scholarship Chairman Hunter Sutton at 423-721-5516 or suttonjh@goldmail.etsu.edu. 
Students applying for the Balanced Man Scholarship are in no way obligated to join Sigma Phi Epsilon to be eligible for the scholarships. Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
Hunter Sutton
Balanced Man Scholarship Chairman
Enclosures
